UNIVERSITY OF OREGON

Governor Victor G. Atiyeh
7690 SW Fairmoor St.
Portland, OR 97225-2742

May 27, 2009
Dear Governor Atiyeh:

| am contacting you in the hope of arranging an interview with you for a book | am writing
about Oregon’s land use planning system.

My book will be, to my knowledge, the first to document, in-depth, the creation of the Oregon
land use planning system and its changes over subsequent decades up to the present.

| am contacting you in part because you are one of the very few who have been part of the land
use planning system since its creation in 1973 up to the present—with Senate Bill 100 when you
served on the Senate Environment Committee, up to your involvement with the Measure 49
campaign in 2007. Your perspectives on the history of land use planning in Oregon, and its
changes since 1973, would be an invaluable contribution to my book. | have interviewed former
Senator Mike Thorne, Representative Nancie Fadeley, and quite a few others who strongly
advised me to speak with you. | would greatly appreciate your insights.

| will call you early next week, and hope we can discuss when and where we might conduct an
interview. | am happy to travel to Portland to meet at a time and place convenient to you.

Or, please feel free to contact me at your convenience at the contacts listed below. In advance,
thank you for any help you can provide, and | look forward to speaking with you.

Peter Walker

Associate Professor of Geography and Environmental Studies
Cell phone: (541) 579-1324

E-mail: pwalker@uoregon.edu

e Yy 3-1257 )3 a5t 5 3
5









